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What we have heard you say so far
There has been feedback about the expressway already. This what we have heard so far...

•	 	Existing	east–west	roads	need	to	
be	retained	either	over	or	under	the	
expressway.

•	 Connections	to	the	expressway	
(interchanges)	must	support	local	
people	and	business	traffic	moving	
about	the	district.

•	 	A	direct	link	between	Waikanae	and	
Paraparaumu	is	needed.

•	 	The	expressway	must	avoid	impacts	
on	cultural	values.

•	 	It	needs	to	be	safe	and	comfortable	
to	use	for	everyone.

•	 	Recreational	uses	must	be	provided	
for	e.g.	walking	to	and	from	beach,	
along	waterways,	horse	riding,	
cycling	and	other	activities.

•	 	Sensitive	design	–	take	cues	from	
the	local	landscape.

•	 	Pedestrian	and	cycleway	provision	
along	the	route.

•	 	Avoid	loss	of	parks	and	wetlands.

•	 	Future	proof	and	make	it	secure	to	
ensure	that	we	don’t	need	to	revisit	
it	again.

•	 	Support	connections	to	rail	and	
make	it	easier	for		buses	on	local	
routes.

•	 	Protect	health	in	terms	of	effects		
on	schools	and	residential	areas		
(e.g.	noise	and	air	quality).

•	 	Use	swales	(shallow	ditches)	and	
other	sustainable	stormwater	
management	tools	for	expressway	
water	runoff.

Have we missed anything?
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